
The communication below provides important information from Pierce School.

Translations and accessibility options are available at the top of the page.

Amharic: የትርጉም አማራጮችን ለማግኘት እዚህ ጠቅ ያድርጉ
Arabic: الرجاء الضغط هنا للترجمة العربية.
Simplified Chinese: 点击这里查看中文翻译.
Traditional Chinese: 點擊這裡查看中文翻譯.
French: Cliquez ici pour accéder aux options de traduction
Haitian Creole: Klike la a pou tradiksyon kreyòl ayisyen an.
Hebrew: אנא לחץ כאן לצפייה במסמך בעברית.
Japanese: ここをクリックして日本語の翻訳にアクセスしてください.
Korean: 한국어 번역을 보시려면 여기를 클릭하십시오.
Portuguese: Clique aqui para a tradução em português.
Russian: Нажмите здесь, чтобы получить доступ к русскому переводу.
Spanish: Haga clic aquí para acceder a la traducción al español.
Vietnamese: Nhấn vào đây để truy cập bản dịch tiếng Việt.

Dear Pierce Parents and Caregivers,

Progress update:
OLS

The auditorium was fully re-carpeted this week.
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Floor repair work is happening in areas where lockers were removed, in advance of
cubbies being installed.

Fisher Hill
Bathroom and other plumbing upgrades are in progress.
All the carpet work has been finished. Classrooms that are not carpeted have had tiles
repaired as needed. Custodians will wash and wax those floors this summer.
On Wednesday I rode the bus with our transportation coordinator. We timed all of our
prospective routes and will be sharing the bus schedule and bus assignments as soon as
possible. I am happy to confirm that we will be running a bus from Fisher Hill to OLS every
day at 2:35pm for those students who need to pick up siblings or live closer to OLS than
Pierce Street.

At our current campus:
Many of our students are excited to help teachers pack. Middle school students have
been helping to pack our many trophies, and many of our younger students are excited to
help their classroom teachers pack. They are proving that many hands makes light(er)
work.
Thank you to the many parent volunteers who are helping staff sort, purge and pack!
Remember, we will happily welcome parent volunteers in May, June and August, so fill out
the volunteer form linked below.

Upcoming meetings and events:
Project team public forum Wednesday, May 22, 2024 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm: Public Forum #2
Our Pierce Picnic, on Tuesday June 4th (rain date June 6th) will also serve as a celebration
and goodbye to our current building. All alumni families, staff, and community members are
welcome to join us. There will be building access for ~45 minutes that evening to allow
photographs in the building. There will also be a table set up to address questions about
article 97 and the geothermal wells.

Prior Communication Review:

Please monitor our live linked FAQ document that applies to both campuses. If you have any
questions that we have not answered, you may submit them here and look for answers to
appear in that FAQ document.
Updates about the project will be shared via email and will be posted here as well.
Which grades are going where?

Starting in September, our students in grades K-5 will attend “Pierce at OLS”. The address
for this campus is 194 Boylston St, Brookline, MA 02445. Vice Principal John Badger will
be at this campus full time.
Starting in September, our students in grades 6-8 will attend “Pierce at Fisher Hill”. The
address for this campus is 150 Fisher Ave, Brookline MA 02445. Vice Principal Jim
Stoddard will be at this campus full time.

Reminder - We would love your help!
Would you like to volunteer to support the transition? You can sign up here!

https://www.brooklinema.gov/Calendar.aspx?EID=14241&month=5&year=2024&day=22&calType=0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VTVGKIPTrrltQk8wltNe05U9YlUBQ9EjbrBodaB_bXI/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/p8sm8b8zGrN6zf7t5
https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/pierce
https://forms.gle/juT2DMa38JYtXpH96


Contact Us

Jamie Yadoff, Principal (she/her)
John Badger, Vice Principal (Grades K-4) (he/him)
Jim Stoddard, Vice Principal (grades 5-8) (he/him)
Email: jamie_yadoff@psbma.org
Website: https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/pierce
Location: 50 School Street, Brookline, MA, USA
Phone: 617-730-2580

Jamie Yadoff
Jamie is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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